KIPLINGER LIBRARY: HISTORY, DEDICATIONS & ENDOWED COLLECTIONS

HISTORY

The Upper School Library was originally located on the second floor of Allan Building. In February 1960 the dining hall relocated from Allan Building to the newly constructed Lamborn Hall. This allowed the library to move downstairs to its current location in October 1960. The library was renovated and dedicated as the Kiplinger Library in May 1990.

DEDICATIONS

A gift from the Kiplinger family, the library was first dedicated on May 8, 1990. The library was rededicated on May 8, 2015 in loving memory of Todd L. Kiplinger '64, McDonogh Trustee (1981-1989).

The Class of 1964 Reading Room in memory of classmate Frederick B. Kerr '64, given at the dedication of the Kiplinger Library May 8, 1990

The Gantt Room in memory of George B. Gantt '19 in grateful appreciation May 1990

The Naylor Room was dedicated to the Naylor family in May 1990 in appreciation of the generous support given by Irvin S. Naylor '54 and Scott C. Naylor '75.

ENDOWED COLLECTIONS

The Whiting/Moore American History Collection dedicated in loving memory of Margaret Bowen Whiting

Salvatore J. Boccuti '56 Memorial Fund for Educational Video Materials

Jill's Nook, The Bearman Fiction Collection dedicated in loving memory of Jill Kerri Bearman Class of 1988

GENEROUS DONORS

Philip H. Lohrey in memory of Mabel Langley Lohrey

William C. Norwood '46 in memory of Gladys Wiley Norwood

Dr. & Mrs. Karl Pick in honor of Robin Pick '88, Lauren Pick '92, and Melissa Pick '95

Andrew Segall '92, Michael Segall '94, and Karen Segall '98, in memory of their grandfather Albert M Bormel

The John A Schwab Reading Alcove furnished in his memory by his family and his friends

John McDonogh Bust, Gift of the Class of 1949. Sculpted by William I Sunderland '49. June 9, 1995.

Colonel William Allan bust, McDonogh School's First Headmaster 1873-1889 by Edward V. Valentine 1891. Damaged in the 1928 school fire while being lowered out of a window by students. This bust was restored in 1990.

George B.P. Ward Jr. '53 in honor of Nancy Catherine Wheeler '89